Friday October 25th

Hello Bluejays!

Please stand and join me for the Pledge of Allegiance. I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of
America, and to the republic for which it stands; one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice
Pledge: for all.

As we begin another day, let us pause for a minute of silence to reflect, meditate, pray, or engage in any other
Moment of Silence: silent activity.

Students & teachers, we now have an announcement bulletin board across from the library at the main
entrance. This is for all things clubs, sports, sign-ups, etc. You can check it to find the most up to date
Students and Teachers: information for anything going on at school.

We also have a Student Suggestion Form. We believe that every student deserves to feel safe,
supported, and valued at our school. To make this happen, we want to hear your thoughts and
suggestions! This is located on the announcement board, as well as on flyers around the school.

We now have a Blue jay Boost Board. This is located next to Ms. Rubin’s classroom. The Board is a
place where we celebrate the amazing things happening in our school! Here, you can give a shout out to
your classmates or teachers who inspire you, lend a helping hand, or simply make your day brighter.
Take a moment to fill out the form and share your appreciation—let’s spread some positivity and show
what it means to be a Blue jay! (11/1) - MH

6th Annual Stuff the Truck. The Guthrie student council is sponsoring a class competition October 22nd-
31st for Stuff the Truck with Turkeys and Stuff the Jars with loose change and dollar bills. The class that
raises the most money will win a pizza party! The money raised will be used to purchase turkeys for
God's Food Bank. (10-31)

Pink week shirts $20 Pre-Sale until Friday the 25th, sold in Myers room

Attention Mu Alpha Theta members!ll OU Math Day is here! Pick up your permission slip in Mrs. Fields'
room (#27) TODAVYII (11-1)

Happy Birthday Today to:

Have a great day Bluejays!!!




